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PLAYGROUND Update

Additional to the installation of the new
playground equipment, over the school
holidays a new sport shed will be built on the
playground. This will make a significant
difference to the work required to move sports
equipment from the top of the school to the
playground for sporting activities. We are very
excited to have easier access to all our
sporting equipment.

SCLC Performing Arts Festival

Congratulations to our students who
participated in the SCLC Performance last
week. The performance was fabulous. A
special thank you to Kim Lamb and Carol
Ahern for supporting our students for this
event.
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Canteen News

Congratulations! To our school canteen which is meeting the
requirements of the NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy.
The Menu Check Service has assessed your menu application
against the food and drink criteria of the NSW Healthy School
Canteen Strategy.

By having a healthy canteen, we are supporfing the health
and wellbeing of our students.
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CONGRATULATIONS

Eden Public School

Seeking Feedback

Currently the school is working on the development of the
new 4 year School Improvement Plan. As part of our plan
development, we are seeking feedback from the school
community. Your feedback is important to us and helps shape
the school plan that supports your children’s education.
Please follow the link to complete a short survey;
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/9z03hk4xehax?ub/AAAW_YSve
hC-XxmOgQCS5P02Qa<edI=0

Student Reports

Student semester 1 reports went home last week. Thank you to
those parents who engaged in parent/teacher interviews
during this week.

If you would still like to speak with your child’s teacher in
relation to the most recent report, please contact the school
office early next term on 64961169.

Thank you
Finally, | would like to thank the entire school community for

their support of our students at Eden Public School. It is such a
pleasure to work in such a supportive and committed team of
people who care for all our students so that they can
connect, succeed, thrive and learn.

Wishing all our students, parents and staff a safe and happy
holiday break.

Tanja Vogt
Principal


https://www.dropbox.com/sh/9z03hk4xehqx9ub/AAAW_YSvehC-XxmOqQC5P02Qa?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/9z03hk4xehqx9ub/AAAW_YSvehC-XxmOqQC5P02Qa?dl=0

Mathletics update Week 10

Congratulations Eden Public!!! Last week we had 2
students achieve their Silver Certificate and 13 students
earned a Bronze Certificate. Well done everyone!
Remember to get a Silver certificate you must get four
Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates are earned by getting
1000 points in a week (Monday morning to Sunday night),
about 5-10 activities in total.

Just remember students have full 24hr access to Mathletics
on the Internet and therefore can still access the programs
during the holidays. This is a great way for students to earn
an extra two Bronze Certificates towards their next Silver
Certificate.

Special congratulations to our Silver Certificate awardees
who will receive their awards at this week’s big assembly.
Silver certificates

A Bobbin, J Clark, L. Dunne, M Nichols, F Nicholson.
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Mr Taylor

PSSA Sport Pictures

JOKE CORNER!

Q: What do you call a
boomerang that won’t
come back?

A: A stick!

——— L L ——— e LA
BiGasass - - - = '




v ¥/

GARDEN NEWS,,,,

It has been a busy couple of terms in the garden. As always the students have had fun digging.
watering, planting and hunting for worms and ladybugs.

We managed to harvest a bumper crop of pumpkins which were shared amongst our budding
gardeners. Each week they tended their chosen pumpkin, with some even giving them names! The
school canteen also made use of the pumpkins and staff were happy to purchase some as well. All
money raised by selling our produce goes back into purchasing seeds or tools.

Students have been busy planting winter crops of beans. peas, brassicas, onions, silverbeet
and beetroot. They have constructed tree guards to protect the young plants. They have also been
propagating plants to use in future garden beds around the school.

Watering the planis is a favourite activity, and thanks to the abundant rainfall, plenty of water has
collected in our tanks. The worm farms are working beautifully and are creating litres of worm
juice and compost for the garden beds.

We have made use of the school chipper this term and have been able to create mulch for
various gardens around the schoaol.

This year, each class has been rostered a time in the garden. Students work with Marty to learmn
new =kills, have fun, and develop self-confidence by spending time in the garden tending plants and
growing food. The younger classes are assisted by our Stage 3 Garden Assistants.

Remember: Garden Club iz open to all students every Wednesday at lunchiime.
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Crreen G—ang} News

Students of Eden Public School have been making a fantastic effort with our waste
program. Alded by the dedicated members of the Green Gang, they have been sorting their
rubbish into the Red (general waste), (recycling) and Sroon (FOGO) bins as well as
feeding our garden's worm farm.

The school canteen is providing lunches in compostable containers and this is helping to
reduce the amount of waste going into landfill.

MNext term, some of our students will take part in an excursion that will allow them to see
first-hand the Central Waste Facility (landfill site near Wolumla), the new Merimbula FOGO
site and the transfer station and community recycling centre {also at Merimbula). Amber
Gault, waste officer from the Bega Valley Shire Council, will be joining them on the day.
Amber, and other council staff, will speak with the students as they are guided through the
sites.

We are always looking at ways to increase our efforts, and with the support of the SRC, a
new program is about to be launched. But you will have to wait until next term when all will
be revealad!

A big thank-you must go out to all members of the Green Gang. It is their enthusiasm and
dedication that is helping to make Eden Public School a clean and sustainable environment.




Community news!
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FAR SOUTH COAST

JULY SCHOOL HOLIDAY
PROGRAMS BEGA VALLEY

TUESDAY JUNE 29 MERIMBULA PUBLIC SCHOOL

WEDNESDAY JUNE 30 BEMBOKA PUBLIC SCHOOL

THURSDAY JULY 1 COBARGO PUBLIC SCHOOL

REGISTER ONLY VIA EMAIL - BE QUICK

farsouthcoast@pcycnsw.org.au
Email subject line: SHP: location, child's name, date of birth,
PCYC Member: yes or no, mobile no

+ MAX 30 participants per day. Ages 6 -12

* [0am to 2:30 pm

* Free membership and participant fee _ _

e Check website for program details: BYO lunch, " "
snacks, water bottle R

o New activity: Archery Attack pius bubble soccer ,
target archery and mixed games T

o Check website for details. Date on website will be
removed when program is full.

WWW.PCYCNSW.ORG.AU/FAR-SOUTH-COAST/SCHOOL-HOLIDAYS

This i a Bushfire Community Recovery and Resiliance Fund project through the -m."’k

jmirt Cammarwealth/State Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements.” "Althaugh
T A funding for this product has been provided by both the Australian arnd NMEW —
Anstralian Government S0VEMNMENS, the material contained herein does not necessarily represent the Nsw
wiews of either government”, GOWERNMENT




s Cobargo Wellness Group & Full-On Theatre Present
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a Civic Centre
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IGNITE YOUR PASSIN‘

Looking for something to do in the holidays?
Come down to Pambula

/. Holiday Auskick!!

Where: Pambula Sporting Complex
When: Thursday 1% July
Time: 2:30pm - 4:30pm
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